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I have been using PTFE non-stick cookware and I was very happy with the 

performance. I have recently switched to ceramic nonstick and I am not really happy 

with its food release performance. I have read on their websites and several reviews 

that after a year or two their nonstick feature disappears and you need to replace 

them.  

 

I would appreciate it if you could stop banning PTFE non-stick cookware and let 

people decide on their choice of cookware they want to use.  


